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Mr. David Dinsmore Comey 
Director of Environmental Research 
Businessmen for the Public Interest 
Suite 1001 
109 Dearborn Street 
Chicago, Illinois 60602 

Dear Mr. Comey: 

Pursuant to your request for information under the Freedom 

of Information Act, enclosed is a copy of the Safety Evaluation 

prepared by the Directorate of Licensing for the Kewaunee 

Nuclear Power Plant which was transmitted to the Advisory 

Committee on Reactor Safeguards. A supplement to the Safety 

Evaluation is being prepared which will contain the results 

of the ACRS review. This supplement will be sent to you when 

it becomes available.  

Sincerely, 

Original signed bY 
K. Kniel 

Karl Kniel, Chief 
Pressurized Water Reactors 

Branch No. 2 
Directorate of Licensing 

Enclosure: 
Safety Evaluation 

cc: 
Gerald Charnoff, Esq.  
Shaw, Pittman, Potts, Trowbridge & Madden 
910 17th Street, NW 
Washington, D. C. 20006
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